
Friday 7th February 2020 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 

learning this week: 

We have read Each, pear, pear, plum and enjoyed 

hearing the rhyme. We played a game on the 

computer, matching rhyming words! We spotted 

the nursery rhymes and fairy tales in the book and 

did some activities to do with them. The children 

REALLY enjoyed making and tasting fruit crumble 
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Some of the things that children 

might experience next week: 

We will be reading and exploring 

the story ‘The Tiger Who Came to 

Tea’. 

 

We will be sequencing the events 

in the story and relating that to 

ordering familiar routines such as 

the school day, how to make a 

sandwich, etc.  

 

 

 

 

How you can help your child at home:  
The pink books will be coming home today and so please practice these 

now instead of the word walls, which we are discontinuing. 

Each time you read at home, please ask your child to read their words in 

their pink books (please don’t write or work in these books or tick them, 

we will do that). If your child can read the words, you may start helping 

them to learn to spell the words (please do this on a separate piece of 

paper). The reason we are focusing on these keywords is because they 

will greatly help your child’s reading and writing as they progress into 

Year 1. 

 

Sounds we have learned this week: 

                
Sounds we will be learning next week: 

         

                                                        
What’s going on this week/notices/information: 
-Unfortunately, our walks to Tesco next week have been cancelled as we don’t have enough adult help for all the 

groups. It would be unfair to take some groups and not all. If you had offered to help, thank you so much, but you 

are now no longer needed.  

-Just to clarify that the homework sheet that was stuck in, had 4 weeks worth of homework on it. 3 of these should 

have been completed by the time it’s handed in on Monday. Practice in the back of sounds and formation is on-going. 

-It is the PTA school disco next Friday 14th February – 4pm until 5.30pm in the school hall! Entrance is £3.00 which 

includes crisps and a bottle of drink. We hope to see lots of the children there in their party clothes! You pay on the 

door and glow stick bracelets will be on sale on the door for 20p each. 

-Lists are up in the Office area to sign up for parents evening next week. If you have not yet made an appointment 

please do so or email the school. We will look forward to seeing you. ☺ Have a lovely weekend! 
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